
This bulletin can be downloaded at 
www.stmaryswhitegate.org 

www.stpeterslittlebudworth.co.uk 

Lent Lunches 
The Pastoral & Fellowship Committee are once again serving soup  

lunches during Lent on a Tuesday at 12.30pm commencing 12th March  
in The Mews. Donations to church funds with a suggested minimum  
donation of £5 per person. Please sign the list at the back of church  

indicating which or all of the  Tuesdays you wish to attend  or contact 
Linda Dutton on 01606 862733 or Chris Newton on 01829 760239 

APCM (Annual Parochial 
Church Meeting) 

Our APCM is this year being held 
on Sunday 7th April following the 

9.30am service.  
This year we are looking for 3 new 

members to the PCC. Please consid-
er if you would be prepared to ser-

vice in this important roll. 

Church Electoral Roll 
Every six year’s we are required to 
complete a new Electoral Roll, this 
was last done in 2013. Therefore  

Electoral Roll forms must be  
completed by everyone  who  

considers St Mary’s to be there 
church. Forms are available from  

Eileen Lees (Electoral Roll Officer)  
Completed forms MUST be  

returned by 10th March when the 
roll will be closed until after the 

APCM 
Please note that you need to be on 
the Roll to be eligible to vote at the 
APCM, to act as sidesmen or to be 

elected to the PCC. 

Mothers' Union at  
St Mary's 

On Tuesday 19th February at  
2.00 p.m. in The Mews, we'll be 

welcoming  
Canon Michael Burgess from 

Oughtrington, who is coming to 
tell us about "Faith, fun and  

fellowship", his life in ministry. 
Those of us who know Father  

Michael will know what a treat 
we have in store.  Do join us if 

you'd like to hear him for  
yourself; you'll be thoroughly  

entertained. 

Palm Crosses 
Please return last years Palm 
Crosses to church by Sunday  

24th February so that they can be 
burnt and made into ash ready for 

the 7.30pm service on Ash 
Wednesday 6th 

March.  
A basket will be at 
the back of church. 

Foodbank 
Mid-Cheshire Foodbank thank 
everyone for their generosity 

throughout 2018. 
Especially needed at the moment 
Jam, Sponge Puddings, Custard 

& Fruit Juice 

THE PARISHES OF ST MARY’S WHITEGATE 
WITH  

ST PETER’S LITTLE BUDWORTH 

17th February 2019 
Third Sunday before Lent 

Information for the bulletin 
should be with Linda Dutton by 
Thursday  12 noon.  
Tel 01606 862733 
Email linda@etasalarms.plus.com 
 
Please take this bulletin home with 
you and use it  as a reminder of 
what’s happening this coming 
week. 

Welcome to St Mary’s Whitegate 
 

This week’s flowers have been donated by  
Pat Powley 

 
9.30am  Sung Eucharist CW 
Celebrant & Preacher: The Curate 
Readings: Jeremiah 17: 5-10 
  Luke 6: 17-26 
 
   
 
 
6.30pm  Evensong BCP 
Officiant & Preacher:  The Curate 
Readings: Hosea 10: 1-8 % v12 
  Galatians 4: 8-20 
   
 
7.45pm Strings at  the Abbey 
 
 
Welcome to St Peter’s Little Budworth 

 
11.00am  Morning Prayer CW 
Officiant & Preacher: The Curate 
Readings: As Set 
   
 
 
6.30pm  Said Evening Prayer BCP 
Officiant &Preacher: Pauline Hayward 
Readings: As Set 
 
 
 
Please turn off your mobile phone 
whilst in church              



SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY 

Second Sunday before Lent 

LITTLE BUDWORTH 
Parish Church News 

WHITEGATE 
Parish Church News 

St Mary’s Whitegate 
9.30am All Age Worship CW 

6.30pm Healing Communion BCP 

St Peter’s Little Budworth  
11.00am Parish Communion CW 
2.00pm at Commonside Chapel 

Service of Institution & Induction 
The Reverend Canon Paul Dawson is to  be inducted as our next vicar on  

Monday 25th March at 7.30pm 
At St Mary’s. 

As you will be aware we have a limited number of seats available and each  
parish has been allocated a number of tickets. 

A list is at the back of each church for those who wish to attend. 
Should we have more who wish to attend than seats, them the names will be 

entered into a draw. Tickets will not be transferrable and should be returned if 
you find that you are no longer able to attend, as a reserve list will be kept. 
The service will be followed by a ‘Bring & Share’ supper (Finger food only 

please and brought ready to serve) in The Mews. 

Concert at St Peter’s 
Saturday 23rd March 2019 

7.30pm 
A variety of music from pop to 

classical 
by 

The Bostock Singers 
Tickets: £6 

From Anne Hall: 760592 (07973 
139304) 

Cora Cowap: 760868 
John Scott: 760604 

anne_hall50@hotmail.com 

Concert in St Mary’s 
7.00pm Wednesday 20th March 
Highfield Male Voice Choir and 

Vale Royal Recorder Consort  
Tickets £10 each 

including light refreshments 
served in the Mews during the 

interval. 

Pilgrimage 2019 
The coach for the Pilgrimage to 

the National Memorial  
Arboretum has now been booked. 
We do still have spaces so please 
continue to add your name to the 

list. 
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MONDAY  18th February 
 
2.30pm Knit & Natter—St Peter’s 
 
TUESDAY  19th February 
 
2.00pm St Mary’s Mothers’ Union—The Mews 
 
WEDNESDAY  20th February 
  
9.30am Holy Communion—St Mary’s 
10.00am Crafty Coffee—The Mews 
12 noon St Peter’s MU AGM & Lunch—The Red Lion 

   
THURSDAY  21st February  
 
 
 
FRIDAY  22nd February 
 
 
 
SATURDAY  23rd  February  
 

 
 
 

 
VISION STATEMENT; 

‘To draw people to Jesus Christ by nurture, prayer and care’ 

Prayers are asked for 

Those who are ill: Rebekah Rae, Ruth 
Brehaut,  Joan Towers, Caroline 
Mackenzie, Maurice Hales 
 
Also please pray for those with longer-
term illness: Ray Connell, Raymond 
Pimlott 
 
Those who have died: Lara Khosrovani. 
Steven Noel Hartley 

From the Anglican Cycle of Prayer: 
 
Archbishop Albert Chama - Archbishop of 
Central Africa & Bishop of 
Northern Zambia 
 
Fairtrade Fortnight - Pray for all involved in 
the Fairtrade movement. 

mailto:anne_hall50@hotmail.com

